From: registrar

Sent: September-06-17 4:42 PM
To: I

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 2:31 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Norrine Fawcett

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

This is quite unbelievable! Premier Wynn announced (with great fanfare ) a

reduction in hydro rates - all the time knowing that a request for increasing distribution costs was in the works. The
example shows a total of approximately $12.00 monthly by the end of the five years. Of course those figures were
based on a household using 750 kWh per month - MANY people use much more than that, consequently their cost
would be much more.

The total Hydro bill will certainly not be reduced!!! How can the Ontario

government treat its citizens so shabbily .....shame !

-- Attachment --





